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1313 Sherman St Suite 215

Denver, CO 80203

cell: (720) 666-1065

Mar 12, 2025
Jocelyn Carter,

We wanted to share this Letter of Commitment concerning our Regular Respection Report
received on March 3, 2025. The report indicated two issues (1) the availability of records, and
(2) financial warranty. As discussed in email correspondence, we feel that it is important to

update the records, which will then help us get a more accurate idea for the financial warranty.

However, such an action will take time, so we will continue to work on it with regular
correspondence with you while we continue to make updates for the records. We believe this
issue stems from records being misplaced over the years, and overall confusion due to the age

of the mining operation.

Thank you for your consideration, and we will continue to be in touch.

Thank you,

Albert Lionelle, PhD

US Soil

cell: 970.231.2165

email: a.lionelle@ussoil.net



